
Thursday 16th April 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

I hope you are all well and finding positive ways to cope with our current situation. 

As you are now aware, the lockdown has been extended until May 15th. Whilst this news is not 
unexpected, I’m sure we all hoped we would be back to normal after Easter. I just want to take 
this opportunity to reassure you if you have any concerns about your child starting school this 
year. 

A letter will be sent out to inform you of the transition events which will help your little one start 
happily with us in September. As we don’t yet know when school will restart, I cannot give you any 
more details but please rest assured we will endeavour to make sure you and your child are ready 
for school life. If you have any immediate concerns or questions please email me directly at 
trish.dudley@sch.im. 

I look forward to meeting you and your child in the near future. 

Stay home. Stay safe. 

Kind regards 

Trish Dudley 

Headteacher 

Andreas School 
Andreas Village 

 Isle of Man, IM7 4EZ 
Headteacher: Mrs Trish Dudley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Hawkins 
Telephone: (01624) 880375 

e-mail:- AndreasEnquiries@sch.im 
wiki:- www.sch.im/andreas
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